
WithASongForYou!

March 7, 1985

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Dr.
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,

wib
1520 AM
Your all time favorites

Thank you for your very nice letter of February 28.

This is to confirm that you did hear WIBG on 1520 kiloHertz
Thursday, February 28. WIBG operates from sunrise to sunset
seven days a week.

Enclosed is a media kit on the station that you might find
interesting.

Thank you again for your letter.

Cordially,

Janet Crouse
Sales Coordinator

957 Asbury Avenue Ocean City, New Jersey 08226 (609) 399-1555


